
 

 

9th January 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

LGBT+ Rainbow Dress Up Day 
 
We are pleased to confirm that Oswald Road is currently working towards achieving The 

Rainbow Flag Award. This accreditation is a quality assurance framework for schools that gives 

them the tools to become more LGBT+ inclusive and in doing so, eradicate homophobic, 

biphobic and transphobic bullying.  

 

To celebrate this and to promote LGBT+ awareness, we will be holding a special fundraiser on 

Friday 18th January in which children are invited to come to school dressed in rainbow 

colours. 

 

On this day we are asking each child to bring in £1 to help us raise money for resources needed 

to assist the teaching of LGBT+ awareness education in school. Children can either bring in 

their donation as cash on the day, or you can make your donation online via Parent Pay. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Natalie Glendon 

Reception Teacher & PSHE Lead 


